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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 24, 1980, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter
dated July 3, 1980. We will examine your corrective action during a
fu ure inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

-

U < w

L A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and*

Materials Safety Branch

cc: Mr. D. L. Peoples,
Director of Nuclear
Licensing

Mr. B. B. Stephenson,
Station Superintendent
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